
 

 

 

04th May, 2021 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 
 
Never in our entire life could we have imagined that our civilisation will one 
day be pitted against a pandemic as deadly as COVID-19. It has resulted in 
not only sickness and suffering but also the loss of many loved ones. At this 
time of grief and panic, I empathise and stand by you. 
  
Many dear colleagues of the Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University 
fraternity have succumbed to the devastating COVID-19 virus as it has 
wreaked havoc in our lives in recent weeks. We are extremely pained over 
the sudden loss of lives of our colleagues and their family members. 
 
It is difficult to come to terms with the departure of so many amongst us in 
such a short time. Their presence shall always be sorely missed, and the 
memories they have created will stay with us always. It is difficult to express 
our bereavement as we are still struggling to accept our reality. 
  
The university shall always be grateful for their contribution, loyalty and 
dedication. They will always be remembered fondly and missed greatly. My 
thoughts go out to their families and friends in this difficult time. With a 
heavy heart, I offer them my most sincere and deepest condolences. 
 
I pray to God for granting peace to the departed souls and strength to their 
families and all of us to bear this immeasurable loss. 
 

 
Prof. (Dr). Mahesh Verma 
 

 


